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Jude Reardon <judejreardon@yahoo.com>
Monday, January 18, 2010 12:24 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary,

I am against the proposed limitation of retail forex leverage to
10:1 and strongly believe it would be highly restrictive, and
discriminatory against retail clients as myself, by limiting our
trading choices.
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